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For Action 

 

City Council Transmittal – Audit Committee Item 4.1 – Cyber 
Safety: A Robust Cybersecurity Program Needed to Mitigate 
Current and Emerging Threats 

Date:    December 12, 2019 
To:   TTC Board 

From:   Head of Commission Services  

 

Summary 

Transmittal letter from the City Clerk confirming that City Council on October 29 and 30, 
2019, adopted the subject item and has forwarded a copy of City Council’s decision to 
the Toronto Transit Commission Board for consideration.   
 

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the TTC Board consider City Council’s decision, as attached.    

 

Signature 

 
 
 
 
Kevin Lee 
Head of Commission Services 

Attachments 

Attachment 1 – City Council Transmittal – Audit Committee Item 4.1 
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